
Lee Sustainability Committee 
Notes– APPROVED 

December 28, 2016 at 7:00PM 
Lee Public Safety Complex 

Present: Paul Gasowski, Dean Rubine, Chuck Cox 
Absent: Leslie Adams, Brian Giles, Matt Rowell 
Guests: Roger Rice, Adam Griffith, Quinn Griffith 

No Formal Business was conducted. 

Presentation by Roger Rice: 

Roger Rice spoke about trends in the waste stream at the Lee Recycling Center for the year 
2016. He discussed tipple fees, sorting and overall impacts. See attached chart. We discussed 
opportunities for reducing the waste stream, including composting. Earlier efforts at 
composting by the Lee Recycling Center were explained. Roger Rice also summarized the 2016 
activity in plastic recyclables. Please see charts under “Additional Links.” 


